
133 Molesworth Street 
PO Box 5013 
Wellington 6140 
New Zealand 
T+64 4 496 2000 

23 November 2022 

Jai Ganesh 

By email: fyi-request-19690-c4971fd7@requests.fyi.org.nz 
Ref: H2022017300 

Tēnā koe Jai, 

Transfer of your request for official information 

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) to Manatū Hauora 
(Ministry of Health) on 22 November 2022. You requested:  

“So from what I understand, the vaccine was pushed based on incomplete trials by Pfizer, 
the MoH took their word for it, Pfizer tried to hide their trial data for 75 years, the efficacy 
and safety was not tested for and the mouthpieces that pushed it were simply unaware? 
Who were the ad agencies and who were the ministers and officials that oversaw this 
process?” 

The requested information is more closely connected to the functions of Te Whatu Ora (Health 
New Zealand). For this reason, I have decided to transfer your request to Te Whatu Ora under 
section 14(b)(i)(ii) of the Act. You can expect a response from Te Whatu Ora in due course. 

Under section 28(3) of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review any 
decisions made under this request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at: 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602. 

Nāku noa, na 

Jan Torres  
Acting Manager, OIA Services 
Government and Executive Services 

mailto:xxxx@xxxxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxxx.xx

